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If families at your school need extra
assistance with food, have them visit
FeedUT.org to find the ten closest food
pantries. Operation hours and directions for
walking, driving or use of public
transportation  are provided on the site!

For more information, 
contact Holly King (hoking@slco.org)

SCHOOL COVID-19 INFORMATION

FEEDUT RESOURCE FOR FAMILIES

BIKE & PEDESTRIAN SAFETY MONTH

Green Ribbon Month has finally arrived! We want to
keep your students safe when they are walking and
biking, especially to school! You have been provided a
digital toolkit on how to get your school involved this
month.  Schools that provide documentation of 
activities done for Green Ribbon Month by September
30th, will be entered into a drawing to win safety gear
for their school! 

Email Mercedes Maestas (mmaestas@slco.org) with
your entires or any questions about Green Ribbon
Month!

Keeping students, teachers and staff in the school is a
top priority to the state of Utah.  Here is a link to the
State of Utah's COVID-19 School Manual, where you can
find all of the necessary information to help you know
how to respond to this pandemic during the school year.  

Each school district has also been assigned a SLCo
Health Department Liaison.  If you need the contact
information for your liaison, please email Mercedes
Maestas (mmaestas@slco.org)

http://slco.org/
https://slco.org/globalassets/1-site-files/health/programs/healthy_living/greenribbontoolkit.pdf
http://slco.org/
https://coronavirus.utah.gov/education/school-manual/#Responding
http://slco.org/

